
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

During the transition days in school we have been talk-

ing about having a growth mindset and facing up to 

challenges with positive self-talk and a ‘can-do’ attitude. 

The children have been so positive about what they 

have achieved this year and are very excited and       

ambitious about their futures. 

Year 6 visited their secondary schools too and were 

very enthusiastic about joining year 7! 

Thank you so much to everyone who attended the 

Hemington Festival. The PTFA raised £435.03 for school 

funds. This was a fabulous event and one we will be  

repeating next year. Congratulations to Caye for       

winning the Bake Off judged by Mr Funnell. Caye visited 

the Hemington shop and picked 2 great prizes.  

Year 6 had their graduation assembly today. There were 

many tears in the room. Their memories made us both 

cry and laugh. Yesterday was SATs results day and the 

children have done themselves proud. All the hard work 

paid off! We will certainly miss their  energy next year-

they have all done so well this year and should be very 

proud of their  achievements.  

This is the final newsletter of 23/24. My first year of 

Headship at Hemington has been a pleasure. This is due 

to the welcoming and  caring  attitudes from the       

children towards me and the kindness and support 

shown by  parents and governors.  Thank you! 

Also I’d like to say a huge thank you to the Hemington 

staff who work tirelessly to ensure that the Hemington 

pupils always have the best learning opportunities and 

enjoy being at our school! 

I wish all year 6 the best of luck in year 7, I am sure they 

will be successful on the next step of their journey. 

Have a wonderful Summer and see you on Tuesday   

27th August. 

Mrs Reay, Miss Timbrell and the Hemington Team.  

Years 4,5 and 6’s Residential at Walesby Forest 

Fun was had by all on the 3 day residential. The children 

bravely tried canoeing, high ropes, climbing, high swings 

and the leap of faith. Many pushed themselves to try 

things they’d never done before. 

The place was beautiful and gave the children both the 

chance to try activities as well as have fun chilling in their 

bedrooms, playing football and roaming the fields next to 

the lodge.  A place to visit again!   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week we had great fun at our Teddy Bears picnic  

afternoon. We invited families in to come and have a 

look around our fabulous school, join in with teddy bear 

themed activities and speak to our dedicated staff.  

 

 

 

 



 

SEE 24/25 TERM DATES ON OUR WEBSITE  

 

Inset/Teacher training days 2024/2025 

 

21st and 22nd August 2024 (School reopens to 

children on Tuesday, 27th August) 

1st November 2024  

 

We use Leicestershire holidays as our guide. Please 

note inset days may affect the start and finish of 

terms.  

 

              

Star of the Week 

 

Class 1: Roman for his positive attitude and helpfulness 

this week.  

Class 2: Annabelle for her constant hard work and          

resilience.  

Class 3: A graduation certificate was awarded to all YEAR 6 

pupils this week.  

They will be displayed proudly on our ‘hall of 

fame‘ wall opposite the  library.  

Photos on FACEBOOK Hemington Primary                                                 

 

 

After School Clubs Autumn Term 1 2024 

Monday - Forest School Club  (until 4.15—open to all year 

groups) 

Tuesday - Multi-Sports (until 4.15 - open to all year groups) 

Wednesday - Lego Club (until 4.15 - open to all year 

groups) 

Thursday - Gymnastics (until 4.15 - open to all year groups)

Football Club (until 4.15– open to years 3-6) 

Friday– Film and chill night -Lego, colouring and a film 

(until 4.15 - open to all year groups) 

Please book online. Call Mrs White in the office if any         

problems. A letter with terms and conditions for using the 

clubs will be circulated on the first week back.  

The New Autumn Menu 2024– this has been emailed to all families 


